CITY OF CRYSTAL CITY
CITY CLERK NEWS

ELECTION UPDATE

The City of Crystal City’s General Election is scheduled for May 4, 2024. Early Voting by Personal Appearance begins April 22, 2024 and ends April 30, 2024. The terms of Councilmembers Eric Ruiz, and Jose Uribes, will be expiring. Positions available will be City Council Place 3 and City Council Place 4.

[bookmark: _GoBack]First day to file application for place on the ballot is on Wednesday, January 17, 2024 and the last day to file application is Friday, February 16, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. If you need additional information regarding elections, please call Sandra D. Zavala, City Clerk at (830) 374-3477 Ext. 7211 or by email at szavala@cityofcc.org 

Thank you, 
Sandra D. Zavala
      City Clerk
